F.No.23-6/MISCELLANEQUS/TSM/2007/ | 345~
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE CF TOURISM

Port Blair, dated the _10% July 2010.

]2
Note

Ref:-  Note dt. 18/6/2010 from the Secretary to L.G. regarding” Human
safaris threaten Jarawa tribe; Intermnational NGO’s take initiatives to
discourage Jarawa tourism; administration remains mute witness.”

It is submitted that an advisory has been already published by this
department in The Daily Telegrams & in local media on 04/05/2010,
05/05/2010 urging the tour operators & other public to desist from
undertaking any tour through ATR with a view to make Jarawa contact

by the tourists. A copy of the press release issued by the department is
attached herewith for kind perusal.

This may be kindly brought to the knowledge of Hon’ble L.G.
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To,

The Secretary to Lt. Governor
Lt. Governor’s Secretariat
Raj Niwas

Port Blair.




